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Disposal of International Cruise Ship Waste at Hartland Landfill - Follow-up

That the Environmental Services Committee recommends to the Capital Regional District Board:
That the Hartland Landfill tipping fee for international high risk cruise ship waste be increased to $500
per tonne beginning January 1, 2024.
(WA)

File #: 22-386, Version: 1

Capital Regional District Printed on 5/19/2024Page 1 of 1

powered by Legistar™

http://www.legistar.com/

